
 
 
 
TO:    Kate Brown, Candace deCcsipkes, Lindsay Sterling, Valy Steverlynck 
 
FROM:  Michael L. Lafortune, Curriculum Director 
   
DATE:  June 21, 2016 
 
RE:  Strategic Communications Sub-Committee Meeting 
 
 
The Strategic Communications Sub-Committee is scheduled to meet on Tuesday, June 22, 2016 
 at 8:30 a.m. at the RSU Central Office. 
 
 

1. Satisfaction Survey:  Finalize draft to send to Board, incorporating the suggestions from 
last meeting's discussion. 

 
2.  Exit Survey feedback. 
  
3.  Communication Plan for 2016-17:  Develop plan to take to August Board retreat. 
  
4.  Unity and Pride Project:  Make assignments for members to bring to the next meeting. 

 


